Babcock & Wlléox Nuclear Power Generation Division

a McDermott company 3315 Qi@ Forest Road
P O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, Virginia 24505
(504) 384-51°1

March 18, 1981

Mr. C. J. Hale, Jr.

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza, Suite 1000

Arlington, Texas 76001

Dear Mr. Hale:

As a followup to our telex of March 17, 1981, attached is an
additicnal copy of our October 31, 1981 letter to Mr. Karl Seyfrit.

Also for backup purpuses is a copy of the above mentioned
March 17, 1981 telex addressed to you.

Very fruly yours

Manager, Licensing

JHT/ fw
Attachment: As stated above
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